
“Riding on the sleigh” 



•Once upon 
a time… 

 
 
• There was a little boy  called 

Moli who was travelling 
around the world.  

 
• He was travelling by parachute 

when suddenly …. 
 
• Fsfsfsffsff…. WOW!! ITS 

SNOWY!!! I AM REALLY COLD!! 
THIS IS THE NORTH POLE!!  

  



• Moli began to make a 
snowman when…. 

•  Grrrrrrr… grrrrrr 

• What is that noise? Is 
anyone there? Said Moli 

• Grrrrr grrr 

• Who is there? 

• Moli turn around and saw a 
family of polar bears was 
coming… 

• Oh no!!! Run away!!!! He 
heard 



• A  boy with a dog sleigh 
appeared.. 

 

 

• Come on, ride with me!! 

• Thank you!! I´m moli, 
what´s your name? 

 

 

• I´m nanuck. Do you want 
to meet my family? 

• Of course!! 



• Molly and nanuck went 
together, when they arrived 
at the home.. Moli said.. 

• Is this your house? 

• Yes, its an igloo. Come 
inside!! 

• Wow!!! It`s hot in here!!! 

• This is my dad, my mom 
and my brother. 

• Nice to meet you moli. 

• We are cooking soup and 
fish. Lets have dinner! 
Munch munch munch… 



• All together they told 
different inuits stories. 
Moli had fun with his 
new friends but it was 
time to go so, he said …. 

 

 

• Thank you my friends!!  
I´ve got to go…See you 
soon!! 

• Bye bye moli!!!!!!! See 
you!!!! 


